
Hello, 
I am Nanci Nowlen, I live at 317 Aldridge Dr. N, Keizer, OR 97303 I would like the committee to vote in 
favor of HB 2927 The 2016 election shows that the electoral college has been manipulated and It 
appears that we must avoid that... by the way I am pleased with the mail in vote... thank you I hope 
there are enough states that move toward popular vote to avoid a repeat of the last national election. 
Thank you 
Nanci Nowlen 

 


